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——In Between—— 

August 16, 2017 

Sunday, August 20 

   9:45 am Sunday School 

 10:50 am Church Conference: Vote on  

  Nominating Committee Report 

 11:00 am Worship 

Monday, August 21 

   9:00 am Easter Seals Group, FH/Kitchen 

   1:30 pm Staff Meeting  

Wednesday, August 23 

   6:00 pm Bible Study with Dr. Gilliam, FH 

   7:00 pm Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal Resumes 

   8:00 pm Vocal Ensemble Rehearsal Resumes 

Sunday, August 27 

   9:00 am Breakfast for 1st Graders & Families 

   9:45 am Sunday School 

 11:00 am Worship: Bible Presentation to 1st 

  & 7th Graders 

 

 

Worshiping Together 

August 20, 2017  11 am 

11th Sunday after Pentecost 

 

An Illustration 
Matthew 15:21-28  

Rev. Dr. Trey Gilliam 
 

Worship Choir ;  The Sanctuary Choir 

Church Conference 
Sunday, August, 20 at 10:50 am 

 
Presentation of, and Vote on 

Nominating Committee Report of 

2017-2018 Church Leadership 
 
Since the report was mailed to resident members, 

a few additions have been made. Please add the 

following names: 
 
Adult II Co-ed Class: Nikki Hyatt, teacher 

Grades 4-6 Class: Anna Dawson, substitute 

 teacher 

Extended Session, 3rd Sunday, Even Months: 

 Debbie Magette 

Dr. Trey Gilliam’s 

FBC Office Hours/Visitation 
Beginning August 22, 2017 

  Sundays 8:30 am—4:30 pm 

  Mondays 1:30 pm—5:00 pm 

  Tuesdays 2:00 pm—5:00 pm 

  Wednesdays 5:00 pm—8:00 pm 

             Thursdays 2:00 pm—5:00 pm 

  Fridays 2:00 pm—5:00 pm 
 
    Trey Gilliam Phone:  252-398-7321   

    Trey Gilliam Email: trey@fbcahoskie.org 

New Church Year 

Begins September 1 

Committees 

Some folks will begin serving 

anew; others will be rotating 

off. 

 

Extended Session, Sound 

System Operators, and 

Ushers/Greetings will begin a new schedule. 

 

Children’s & Youth Sunday School 

1st, 4th and 7th graders will move to new Sunday 

School classes. 

 

Adult Sunday School 

Nursing Home Ministry begins a new schedule. 



 
Week of August 20-26 

Minister on Call  

   Rev. Dr. Trey Gilliam, 398-7321 

Deacons on Call 

 Jim Wiggins, 209-5831 

 Jean Parker, 332-3550 

Extended Session—August 20  

 Birth-Age 2: Mark & Michelle Abro, 

  & Jessica Brinkley  

 Ages 3-5: Harriet Byrum & Kari Pierce   

Ushers—August 20 

 John Boyd, Tim Frei, Charles Hughes, 

 Patricia Hughes, Mollee Frei Lamm, 

 Carroll Thompson; 

 Balcony:  Colby Hauser & Keith Rawls 

Sound System—August 20 

 James Early 

Floral Offering—August  

 Linda, Earl, & April Futrell 

Home Delivered Meals—August 21 

 Rosa & Edgar Swain 

Food Pantry—August 25 

 Bonnie Revelle  

Sunday School at Creekside—August 20  

 Adult II Co-ed Class 

 
Week of August 27-September 2   

Minister on Call  

 Rev. Anita Thompson, 395-0061 

Deacons on Call 

 Edgar Swain, 332-3950 

 Betty Joyner, 332-8279 

Extended Session—August 27 

 Birth-Age 2: Austine & Ernie Evans, and 

  Bess Leary 

   Ages 3-5: Eva & James Early  

Ushers—August 27 

 Chip Rose, Chloe Rose, Lane Slachta, 

 Peggy Springfield, Edgar Swain, Reagan Zoch;  

 Balcony:  Andy & Isabella Woodard 

Sound System—August 27 

 Henry Daniels 

Floral Offering—August 27 

 Edward Copeland Sr. 

Home Delivered Meals—August 28 

 Austine Evans & Mary Ann Umphlett 

Food Pantry—September 1 

 Sandra Pierce 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 13, 2017 

Weekly Needs $ 8,778.00 

Weekly Offering $ 6,624.46 

Difference $ -2,153.54 

YTD Needs $289,674.00 

YTD Offerings $251,903.43 

YTD Difference $ -37,770.57 

Thank you for your generous gifts! 

Area schools have already be-

gun or will begin soon.  Let’s 

pray for teachers, staff, and stu-

dents as they return for a new  

year of studies. 

Aug.7   —HC Early College High School  

Aug. 16—Ridgecroft School 

Aug. 22—Lawrence Academy & Chowan 

                    University 

Aug. 28—Hertford County & Gates County      

                    Public Schools 

Baby Shower 
August 20 

 
On Sunday morning, August 20, the 

Adult I Co-ed Sunday School Class is 

having a baby shower to honor 5 

church families with a new baby or 

about to have a baby!  On your way to 

your class or afterwards, drop by their 

classroom on the 3rd floor and con-

gratulate these new parents to be.  

The gifts they receive will go down-

stairs to our own church nursery for 

future use. 

God continues to bless David and 

Elizabeth Davis, Taylor and Taylor 

Rose, Justin and Sarah Freeman, 

Bryan and Jessica Britton, Brian and 

Victoria Outlaw and US!   


